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October 8, 2020 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

 

Hello, we have received all of the test results back from the staff who were tested at St. Pat’s last 

week and there are no further positive test results for staff. There are a few staff who were tested 

in the community and we are awaiting these test results.    

 

All of the resident testing has been completed and we now await the results.   

 

We continue to welcome designated caregivers for visiting, one at a time and I know that it is 

appreciated by the residents and staff.  Planning visits around meal time is greatly appreciated for 

those residents who have to eat in their rooms at this time due to the outbreak.  

 

 

Be safe and take care of yourself.  

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 


